Tiffany Martin
Corinth
LD 1963

Good afternoon,

My name is Tiffany Martin from Corinth. I am writing in regards to the transmission
line you’re planning on running through our town.

This land effects my in laws dairy farm. A farm they have worked for 30 years. A
farm they poured their blood sweat and tears into. The farm they have worked way
past when they should have so they can pass it down to their grand kids. Only to hear
this summer that our government would like to take it and run a line through it.

How can this be green when it destroys so many families and forests? How is it that
people working for the Maine people get to take our land? This is an abuse of power
and respectfully, absolutely disgusting that a select amount of people hold this much
power. People we elected in the first place!



